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May 9, 2007

To Whom it May Concern 
Re Bob Mendelsohn – Jews for Jesus – Ministry 

Dear Pastor/church leader 

       November 2006 our church had the pleasure of hosting Bob Mendelsohn from “Jews for Jesus.” Bob spoke to us on the subject of how to witness to the Jewish people in our everyday world. 

Our congregation really enjoyed Bob’s presentation. His open relaxed style was really appreciated and his personal testimony very well received. Bob helped many people to a more effective witness and our confidence grew as a result of his ministry. 

 Bob was able to supply some resources to further inform people and this was helpful. 
I personally enjoyed the ministry of a man with such passion for the lost and his commitment to reach out to them. 

I can confidently recommend Bob’s ministry to your church. Your congregation will be enriched. 

Pastor Ian Cowie 

Senior Minister 
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